
 

 

 

Contra Costa County Fire Protection District 

Battalion 1 

Incident Notification 

  

DATE: Friday, May 18, 2018 

TIME OF ALARM: 2015 Hrs. 

TYPE OF ALARM: Commercial Structure Fire  

LOCATION: 600 S. Broadway---Walnut Creek       

RESPONSE: BC 1, BC 2, 1124, BS 7,E1, E2, E3, E5,  E15, T1, T6, STC 10,  M10,   

ASSISTING AGENCIES:  Walnut Creek P.D. PG & E, County Health      

TOTAL FIRE PERSONNEL AT SCENE: 32 

All concerned, 

BC 1, E2, E5 (Pleasant Hill), E1, E3, T1, BS 7(Walnut Creek), E15, (Lafayette), BC 2 STC 10, 1124, T6 
(Concord), and EMS 2, M10, responded to the report of a commercial structure fire. Upon arrival, E1 
arrived on scene and had a working fire in the deli section of Safeway. This was a fire in one of the 
fryers in the kitchen area. Crews made and aggressive interior fire attack to limit the fire to the 
kitchen area. There was no fire extension or fire damage anywhere else in the store. Unfortunately, 
there was heavy smoke damage to the whole interior of the store. The store manager and I made a 
decision to shut the store down until The County Health Department arrived on scene. There were no 



injuries to civilians or firefighters. All employees made it out of the building safely. If you have any 
questions do not hesitate to contact me.          

 

 

In Service,         

Lou Manzo  

Battalion Chief  

Contra Costa County Fire Protection District  

District Cell (925)383-5011 

District E-mail lmanz@cccfpd.org 
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